
Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Request: Neighborhood block party


Karina Carr <karinadcarr@gmail.com> Mon, Apr 11, 2022 at 8:10 PM
To: Selectboard@natickma.org

Name:  Karina Carr
Phone Number:  978-290-7279 
Address:  14 fern st, Natick, ma 01760
Email: Karinadcarr@gmail.com
Request: Neighborhood block party 
           
Dear Natick select board,

I am seeking permission to hold a block party on Friday, June 24th, 2022.
 
The block party would start at 3:30 pm, and will run until 8pm. The second block of Fern St, intersection of Proctor Street and Fern St to Fiske St and Fern, is the
street we would like to barricade off.

We will be asking a food truck to park before Proctor Street. Neighbors have been consulted via Facebook but an official letter will also be sent. 

Please let me know if there are any forms I need to fill out. 

Thank you,

Karina Carr
14 Fern Street 

https://www.google.com/maps/search/14+fern+st,+Natick,+ma+01760?entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:Karinadcarr@gmail.com
https://www.google.com/maps/search/14+Fern+Street?entry=gmail&source=g

